
WHBC STUDENT MINISTRY September 29, 2021




WHBCSM 

NEWSLETTER


Welcome to the WHBC Student Ministry News Letter. 
We wanted to start up our monthly newsletter once 
again to make sure that you and your students are 
getting all the up to date information about what is 
going on here at West Hickory. We also want to 
welcome all of our new students and families too! 


We meet on Sunday mornings at 9:30AM for Sunday 
School. Mark Wheeler teaches our youth Sunday school 
and we are blessed to have him teaching and leading in 
this role. On Sunday evenings we meet at 6:00PM for 
our SNY (Sunday Night Youth) gathering. An average 
SNY meeting will consist of a welcome, opening prayer, 
an ice breaker/game, worship and group Bible study. 


There will be periodic days where we will take off for ice 
cream outings or an evening adventure.  We will try as 
best as possible to provide all dates and events within 
the monthly newsletter. You may also access dates and 
events on our church website. We welcome you to 
WHBC Student Ministry and we look forward to seeing 
you and your student(s) soon.  If you have any questions 
please email Pastor Rob at pastorrob@westhickorybaptist.org.  


In Christ, 


Pastor Rob Kaylor
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Her Binder Project


Her Binder Project is a monthly 
meeting for girls in grades 
6-12. They focus on Bible 
study, crafts, games and food. 
For more information please 
contact Jana Kaylor. 


THEME NIGHTS 


Each month we will have a 
theme night to give students 
an opportunity to be creative 
and have a little fun. October’s 
theme is Monster Mash Cereal 
and Costume Night. It will be 
on Sunday, October 24th. 


BBQ FUNDRAISER


Monday, November 8th is our 
annual BBQ fundraiser from 
10AM - 6PM. We will need all 
hands on deck for that day. We 
will need help setting up and 
pulling BBQ on Sunday, 
November 7th. The time will 
be sent out in the coming 
weeks. 
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GHOST STORIES: 

tales of the Holy Spirit


For the month of October we will be doing a series 
looking at the Holy Spirit and His role in a believers 
life. We will take four weeks to examine the Holy 
Spirit’s work in the lives of Christians. We know that 
when the Holy Spirit came, He changed everything. 
When Jesus left to return to His Father, He told the 
disciples that He will send them a helper. That helper is 
the Holy Spirit. It is through the Holy Spirit that He 
empowers us to love others, speak about Christ, and 
live lives of obedience to God. I have included the 
passages that we will look at as we explore and learn 
more about the Holy Spirit throughout this series. 


WEEKLY TEXT:

October 3: 1 Corinthians 2:6-16

October 10: John 14:16-17; 16:5-15

October 17: Romans 8:1-11

October 24: 1 Thessalonians 5:14-24
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MONTHLY BOOK 
REVIEW


ApParent Privilege 

by Steve Wright


I really enjoyed this book. It 
is full of Biblical truths and a 
great encouragement. The 
main thought behind the 
book is how Christian 
parents can take 
responsibility for the 
spiritual growth and 
discipleship of their 
children with helpful 
suggestions on how to do 
so. 


This is a fairly short, easy to 
read book (even for me). If 
you are interested or would 
like a copy please let Pastor 
Rob know. 


